Year 2's Newsletter

Dear parents and carers welcome back to Term 3, we hope you all had a lovely Christmas break and the children have come back ready to learn. Our next unit of work is based around looking at different explorers and how they managed to achieve their dreams. Our key question being:

'How do people make their dreams come true?'

Homework

Another fantastic effort last term with the amount of homework brought in. Thank you for your continued support, please remember to practise their spellings with them to support them in their weekly test.

This term the children will be learning all about how famous people achieved their dream and goals.

The children will have the opportunity to:

- Learn about different types of dreams and make their own dream jar.
- Find out about famous artists and explorers like Christopher Columbus.
- Make their own sea monster out of clay.
- Identify different spices and make spiced biscuits.
- And perform in a renaissance dance.



Most children have received their second reading badge for Term 2 so well done . Please continue to read a **minimum** of **3 x a week** to support your child's progress in reading.

How can you help?

The children will be performing a renaissance dance for the Paragon event this term so girls please bring in a princess style dress and boys will be making a costume at school.

Please also bring in a glass jar to make a dream jar.